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NOTICE FOR 1
ST

 YEAR B.TECH STUDENTS 
 

 
 

Sub:- Diwali Celebration & Cleanliness Programme 
 

 

 

This is to inform all 1
st
 year B.Tech-AUE & ME students that a Cleanliness 

programme will be conducted at the proximity area of the campus. Students 

are requested to assemble at the Basket Ball ground at 1.30 P.M. 

 

The students of 1
st
 year B.Tech-ECE & EE will have to attend the Diwali 

celebration at Lal Baba Ashram, Belur from 3 P.M. Therefore, ECE & EE 

students have to assemble at the Basket Ball ground at 2.30 P.M. 

 

This is mandatory for AUE, ME, ECE & EE students to attend as this is a 

part of NSS Activity.  

 

The whole event is organized by Rotaract Club. All are requested to make the 

programme successful.  

 
 

 

_____________________ 
      Principal 

 
 


